
Statement of Reasons – Langley Vale Road, Epsom 

Alteration of the extent of the 30mph limit 

The existing Speed limit order for Langley Vale Road is incorrect insofar as if does not 

reflect the de facto positioning of 30mph terminals on the road. The current order 

states that one side of the 30mph limit starts at “…a point 140m south-west of its 

junction with Grosvenor Road", when the terminal signs are actually 490m south-

west of its junction with Grosvenor Road. This change will bring the order in line with 

the signs in situ and the restricted section of Langley Vale Road will be begin before 

motorists reach the residential section of Langley Vale. 


